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From: "Holm, Sam" <SamHolm@packagingcorp.com>

To: Charlie Dietrich <charlied@basindisposal.com>, Kris May <kris@basindisposal.com>
Subject: PCA Wallula

Sent: Thu, 4 Mar 2021 17:23:39 +0000

Charlie / Kris
Our Dumpsters are all full; we need your service to start pulling and replacing immediately.

Please give me a call so we can talk this through.
Thaks.

Samuel Holm
C# 509-627-9155
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